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Glen McCallum said two years ago when he first started offering on-site diesel repair,
that some day he would want to have his own shop. That dream recently became a reality
when he opened the doors of a newly constructed building one and a half miles north of
Holyoke on Highway 385. McCallum, pictured at right, began offering on-site diesel repair
services in May 2010 and has kept busy ever since. With the completion of his building,
McCallum was able to add two new diesel mechanics. Pictured from left, Mike Lenhart,
Jesus Barron, Ranae McCallum and Glen.

  

Lenhart and Barron join Glen as mechanics in the shop. Ranae, Glen’s wife, came on
board in October to handle parts and books. The diesel business will continue to offer
on-site repair in addition to working out of the new building. The three mechanics with 35
years of combined experience have a wide range of capabilities. The new 50x70 foot
facility allows all three diesel mechanics to work comfortably inside with plenty of room.

  

Glen said there are a few minor touch-ups needed to call the building completed, but
they are ready to begin servicing customers. To contact Glen’s Diesel Repair, call
854-5881 or 580-0881.  —Enterprise photo
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